[bookmark: _GoBack]Good evening, Future Warhawk Parents and Guardians:
This is Amy Barbour, principal of Veterans High School.  The statewide school closure has impacted a great number of activities, including your child’s 8th Grade Parent Night and the registration process. However, we are still looking forward to greeting our new freshmen here in the fall and planning ahead for that now.
With that in mind, we would like to give them the opportunity to register for classes online through our school web page.  Registration information can be found at www.vhs.hcbe.net .  Please view the Power Point to read about your child’s course offerings; then complete the Google Form found on the last slide.  Here you will be able to register for elective courses.  All 9th graders will be registered for Health and Personal Fitness, and their core academic classes will aligned with their middle school curriculum. If you have an email address attached to your student’s profile, you will additionally receive this guidance via email.
This information will become available on Friday, April 10, and we ask that you please complete all selections by Friday, April 17.
We plan to schedule an 8th Grade Parent Night during the summer so that you can meet the school administrators and counselors, review their needs, and visit our campus. We will keep you informed as we make plans for the coming year. 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact our counselors through email: vhscounselors@hcbe.net 
I hope you and yours are safe and healthy, and we appreciate your support of the Warhawk Family!

